
Nursery Newsletter 
 
Our topic in class will be Spring, we shall be creating artwork for class display looking at animals 
that are born in the spring and gain an understanding of how plants grow from seedlings and 
bulbs.   
 
Children who are moving up to pre-school class in September have already begun their class 
visits, these have been a huge success.  
 
 Colour, Shape and Number of the Month  
  
Colour Yellow, Triangle and Number 8 can create a college with your children for class display as 
children enjoy seeing their work up on the wall, it helps to promote language.  
 
The last guide dog we sponsored was Theo. He qualified as a buddy dog and has been partnered 
with a 13-year-old judo athlete called Anna who has Alstrom syndrome which affects hearing and 
vision. We are now sponsoring a new puppy called Henry.  
 
Lastly, we would like to wish Miss Tetsill well in her new job and we welcome a new member of 
staff on the 19th of May  
 
Dates for Diary     

• Monday 26th of May half term return to school on 2nd of June.  
• Monday 16th of June - 20th of June wear Red to support National Diabetes week 
• 18th July, Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising evening 10am till 3pm (last day of term) 
• 21st and 22nd July, INSET day, school closed. 

 
 
Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery  
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
  
 


